# Awesome Alum!

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Yellowstone County Alumni Series, this month featuring

# Elaina Quesenberry!



#### What Club did you attend? When?

I attended the Bair Family Clubhouse for about 3 years from 2nd grade to 5th. I was attending Newman at the time.

## What was you most memorable experience at Club?

I really enjoyed that I didn't have to go home right after school. I saw Club as an opportunity to make friends. When I attended, there was an art teacher who would help kids individually with their art projects. It was special because they were not just watching the kids or baby sitting, they were building connections with us Club members.

What have you accomplished since your time at Club? (School, Job, Family, etc.) I just completed Highschool in Denver, CO. I moved there with my mother and it was a nice change of pace. I've come back to Billings and I'm taking a gap year and working at

the Club. I plan to take education classes to become an Elementary Teacher and return to

Denver with my girlfriend.

If you could give a Club kid of today some advice, what would that be?

Club is a great way to get away from a bad situation. It's safe. Enjoy it, don't resent it if you are being "forced" to go. Everyone will have a bad day, and everyone will have a good day.

## Anything else you would like to add about being a Club kid?

I've been through a lot, and each Club member will go through a lot. You'll have to learn how to overcome those obstacles. Learn to ride the days.





If you are a Club alumni or know of anyone that is,
we would love to chat!
Please email Nicoletta Flores at
nflores@bgcyellowstone.org

